
IQRA BCA COLLEGE 

DAHEGAM, DAHEJ ROAD, BHARUCH - 392012 

 

 

Date: 07/08/2018 

 

Regarding Uniform Notice 

 

For Students of F.Y.BCA Class 2018-19 

All the F.Y.B.C.A Sem-1 students are inform that from 17-08-2018, You have to 

wear college uniform compulsory in college premises. 

 

Note:  If Student will not wear uniform in college premises then He/She will  

 not allow to enter in college. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 
MR. DIVYESH JADAV 

  I/C PRINCIPLE 

IQRA BCA COLLEGE 


